
Eastwood Winter Fun
December 18 at 2 pm 
Christmas Caroling 

Join with neighbors who like to sing 
and bring the joys of the season 

to homebound neighbors.

Eastwood Newsletter is Switching
to Online Delivery

So we need your email address! Please send to:
eastwood75218@gmail.com

Include your name and street address. Thanks! 

But we understand if the internet is not your thing. Leave your name 
and address at 786-208-7377 we’ll get you on a list for a printed copy 

each issue. 

Eastwood Directory — How to Get One

The NEW Eastwood Neighborhood Directory will be distributed this fall. 
We publish a new directory every two years. 

Become a member of Eastwood Neighborhood Association to obtain 
one. Each residence is listed in the directory, but only ENA members 

receive a copy.

The directory is invaluable, especially to Volunteers in Patrol, enabling 
residents to be alerted about crimes or issues involving their homes 

when rapid response is crucial. 
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